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Eleanor Edwards

From: Nina Ping [Nina.Ping@nch.org.uk]
Sent: 28 August 2008 15:04

To: Eleanor Edwards

Subject: Valleys Radio Re-location

Please record my vote of support for Valleys Radio, Swansea Sound and the Wave relocation plans to co-
locate at the Swansea Gate Business Park, what a brilliant opportunity it would provide for the radio stations
and for the businesses and charities that work with them.

Nina Ping

Senior Fundraising Executive

NCH Cymru, the Children's Charity
Telephone: 01443 227428 / 0788 988 7053

www.nch.org.uk

Come abseiling in Ebbw Vale on Saturday 11th October 2008 and challenge yourself
to abseil 80ft from the Civic Centre with NCH Cymru, Valleys Radio and Blaenau
Gwent Council ...

Dare to make a difference

NCH, the children's charity, helps children and young people facing difficulties or challenges in their lives. We work with more children
and young people, including those affected by paverty, disability and abuse, than any other UK charity. For more information, visit our
website at www.nch.org.uk
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